
Workforce Development Board 
Executive Committee Minutes 

April 20, 2018 
 

The Executive Committee of the Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc. met at 10:00 
a.m. on Friday, April 20, 2018 via conference call. 
 
Executive Committee members present were Kim Kendrick, Randy Lee, Cosslett Moore and Laura 
Wallen.  WDB staff present was Missy Eidson. 
 
It was determined that quorum was present. 
 
Ms. Kim Kendrick called the meeting to order and asked for a motion to approve the agenda as 
presented.  Mr. Randy Lee made a motion to approve the agenda.  Ms. Laura Wallen seconded the 
motion.  The motion carried. 
 
Transfer of Dislocated Worker funds to Adult:  Ms. Laura Wallen made a motion to transfer WIOA 
Dislocated Worker funds to Adult funds in the amount of $68,000.  Mr. Randy Lee seconded the motion 
to transfer the funds. The motion carried. 
 
Miscellaneous:  Ms. Eidson stated the WDB office move would take place April 24th and 25th. 
 
Ms. Kim Kendrick asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Cosslett Moore made a motion to 
adjourn.  Ms. Laura Wallen seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 


